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To: Headteachers of all Primary Phase Schools

Dear Headteacher 

Re: Transfer of Statutory Data (Common Transfer Form)

You will be aware that it is a statutory requirement that National Curriculum assessment data for every pupil is sent to the receiving school when pupils transfer. For easy reference the requirements are summarised on the attached sheet.  Please note that, as well as test levels, marks must also be included.  The inclusion of standardised scores is recommended.

The data should be entered into the Phoenix system and schools should ensure that all of it is entered before the disc is forwarded to the receiving schools.

Guidance notes on how to record these assessments are available on the ICT solutions website http://ictsolutions.norfolk.gov.uk within the Phoenix Gold Support section (under P in the index).  Likewise, guidance on how to transfer the data between schools is available at the same website.

I realise that for schools where pupil transfer is at the end of Year 6, the time scale between receiving test results and transferring them to the next school is very tight.  However, I am sure that you will agree that transferring all the required information in this way will support continuity and progression in your pupils’ education.

Yours sincerely

Sue Rossiter

Deputy Director of Education

Att.

